Eckoff, Michael

From: Karen Violet <kviolet@universalenviro.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 5:26 PM

To: Eckoff, Michael

Cc: Calvin Patterson; Mike Schorr

Subject: Reply to Compliance Assistance Offer dated 10-25-2023 FLR000050369

Attachments: FDEP Compliance Assistance Offer Reply for FLRO00050369 dated 11-22-2023.pdf
EXTERNAL MESSAGE

This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding to this email.
Mr. Eckoff,

Please find attached the reply letter to you from Ronald C Patterson for the Sanford Inspection on August, 29, 2023.

Thank you and Happy Holidays,

Karen Violet

Universal Environmental Services
Sanford, Florida

407-302-3193

kviolet @universalenviro.com
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{J Universal Environmental Services

November 22, 2023

Michael Eckoff

Florida Dept of Environmental Protection ~ Central District Office
3319 Maguire Blvd, Suite 232

Orlando, FL. 32803

michaeleckoff@floridadep.gov

RE: Compliance Assistance Offer
Universal Environmental Services, LLC ~ HW FLR000050369 ~ Seminole County
Site Inspection on October 25, 2023

Dear Mr. Eckoff,

[ am writing in response to the Compliance Assistance Offer dated October 25, 2023 in reference to the

inspection performed on August 29, 2023. There are 2 noted ‘New Potential Violations and Areas of Concern’.

In response to the first item for Rule: 403161(1)(b), the current SPCC Plan and Inspection Record are in place. I
would like to schedule a time, at your convenience, for you to return to the site to visually inspect these items in

place.

In response to the second item for Rule: 62-710.510(1)(d), concerning type of used oil on the shipping papers, I
can offer the following. This was also discussed on April 4, 2023 during an inspection at the UES Ocala
location. After communications between Michael Schorr, CHMM, UES Director, Government and Regulatory
Affairs and Wanda Robles, Environmental Specialist, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Central
District Office, she found our computer database information sufficient for reporting. We use the same

database.
I look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,

Y
,'7"%(7/.&?‘{2;{:&/ (/ ?.
‘Ronald C Patterson

Operations Manager ~ Sanford

’ & Phone: 407 302 3193
Fax: 407 302 3189

@ cpatterson@universalenviro.com
: universalenvironmentalservices.com

9 509 S French Ave
Sanford, FL 32771
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